
Anti-"slave" law campaign continues
 Hungary 

In the latest stage of the trade union campaign against the "slave" law that allows 
employers to signficantly increase overtime work, the MASZSZ confederation has 
asked the European Commission to intervene. The confederation believes that the 
increase on the overtime limit to 400 hours a year and the possibility for 
compensation for additional hours to be spread over 36 months could be in 
contravention of the Working Time Directive and it wants the European Commission 
to investigate.
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